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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 11:56 AM


To: Barry Thom; paul_souza@fws.gov; Maria Rea; Dan Castleberry; Kaylee Allen; Jana


Affonso; Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Callejo, Russell


Subject: Link to Voluntary Agreement Documents


Folks,


Below is a link to the voluntary agreement page on the Resources Agency website and also links to the


individual documents that we submitted on March 1.


http://resources.ca.gov/voluntary-agreements/


Submittal Documents


Cover letter signed by 44 individuals (PDF)


Transmittal letter from the Department of Water Resources and the Department of Fish and Wildlife (PDF)


Project description (PDF)


Appendices (PDF)


Planning Agreement (PDF)


Complete Submission in One Document (PDF)


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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